
 

  

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR                                                                Chair:   Goronwy Price                                

 Tony Stack C.E.O./Director of Education: Darrin Pike 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 27, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
A summary of feedback for the review of the Mobile Central High School system is attached  
for your review. As well, the summary is also available on the page of the Newfoundland and 
Labrador English School District used throughout the process: 
https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2017/systemmch.jsp.  
Feedback summary can be accessed directly through this link: 
www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2017/doc/MCHSSystemFeedbackReport.pdf 

 
On behalf of the District, we would like to thank you for your valuable contribution to this process. Further 
information on the next phase will be communicated in the coming weeks. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Tony Stack 
Associate Director of Education 
E-mail: anthonystack@nlesd.ca 
Phone: 709 758 2701 
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